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           10th March 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
  
Open Reading Classroom  
  
At Killigrew, we are always looking for ways to develop the children’s love of reading, and support 
parents to work with their children to encourage reading for pleasure.  
  
We would like to invite parents into the classroom from 8.40am until 9.00am to read with their child 
on the last Monday of each half term.  
  
This is an open invitation to all, and it would be lovely to see as many parents as possible. The ‘open 
reading classroom’ will run on the following dates.  
  
Monday 27th March 
Monday 23rd May  
Monday 17th July  
  
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 27th March.  
  
Thank you, 
   
Killigrew English Team  
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